
CAIRN STONE TRAINING NEWSLETTER
TO: Training Teams

FROM: Coach Ron Gunn
DATE: August 2, 2017

574.215.4779 CairnStoneAdventureTours.com Ron@CairnStoneTours.com

IMPORTANT UPDATE
YOUR INFO:  I am sorry to bother you with another communication but I am trying to get the 

Manistee Test Hike and our trip Out West right.  Fortunately a majority of our team have 
responded to our requests for confirmation of correct airline ticket information and some 
with your planned hike distance in Manistee.  However, a few still have not responded and I
must submit ticket information to Southwest airlines this Thursday at 2:00PM.  Thom and I 
are hoping that all information is correct.  It can be a real hassle and perhaps denial to fly if 
your name and date of birth are incorrect.  Please do confirm or correct your information 
today.  

Your Manistee hike distance helps me in planning shuttles, etc. at Manistee if I know who is
doing each hike.  Please email to ron@cairnstonetours.com & copy 
thom@cairnstonetours.com .

Please note that the Rim to River to Rim Test Hike distance is 23.4 miles.

Thanks for all your help.  I am really excited about this final Test Hike and our trip to Grand 
Canyon.  I am looking forward to seeing everyone at Russ Forest on Saturday.

I LOVE YOU GUYS!

FIRE UP!
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